
____________________________________________________________________________ 

Decision:  Collective Bargaining Update  

At its meeting on February 15, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff 
report as follows: 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Authorize that the information provided in Confidential Attachment 1 remain confidential in its
entirety as it contains information about labour relations or employee negotiations.


